Re: G.W.P. 3017-09-00

LAUZON PARKWAY IMPROVEMENTS

CITY OF WINSOR

COUNTY OF ESSEX

ENVIRONMENTAL STUDY REPORT

MINISTRY OF TRANSPORTATION

ENVIRONMENTAL STUDY REPORT - ELECTRICAL
Section 3.1.1.2., Types of Roadway Illumination

Dear Mr/Ms. 

As a member of the Royal Astronomical Society of Canada- Windsor Centre I am concerned abut the apparent lack of regard with our request for the use of environmentally friendly full cut-off lighting. 
Full cut-off fixtures are the design that best prevents wasteful stray upward light, the cause of skygow and they also minimize glare at the road level. Furthermore, modern designs readily meet roadway illumination recommended practise. 

It is MTO policy to use the same lighting style as the communities they run thought. All communities in Essex county use full cut-off lighting. So I ask: why is this not clearly reflected in the EA?

As a member of concerned public, I insist that full cut off fixtures be incorporated into the project design standards.

I also object to the use of highmast lighting as these towers project illumination and glare for tens of kilometres into the countryside.  It is noted that the project designers of the nearby  Rt. Hon. Herb Gray Parkway, abandoned the concept of highmast lighting for this 'mega project'. Our members voiced their objections based on the excessive glare  these towers produce. 
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Name, contact info

Your support is essential to have our request for FCO lighting for the Lauzon Parkway project taken seriously. Please consider writing your MPP and the project managers about how important environmentally friendly lighting is to you.

Project web site: www.lauzonparkwayea.ca 
 

 
Project Managers; 

 
Mr. Michael Chiu, P. Eng.
Consultant Project Manager, MRC
Lauzonparkwayea.@mrc.ca
 
Mr. Rakesh Shreewastav, P Eng., AVS
Senior Project Engineer, Ministry of Transportation, Windsor Border Initiatives Implementation Group Project Delivery Office
rakesh.shreewastav@ontario.ca
 

MPP

 

Hon Teresa Piruzza, MPP (Windsor West)
tpiruzza.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org
 

Taras Natyshak, MPP (Essex)
tnatyshak-co@ndp.on.ca
 
Percy Hatfield, MPP (Windsor--Tecumseh)
PHatfield-QP@ndp.on.ca
